
 

 

 

To the Reader 

 

 Since the “Comparative Law Review” academic journal was reactivated  

in 2013 by Nicolaus Copernicus University in Toruń, we have released seven 

issues of this magazine. It has featured numerous research papers, glosses, 

reviews, and other comparative law publications from many legal fields. 

Foreign law papers have also been published, which could be valuable material 

for even broader comparative law research. It is the Readers, however, who will 

conclusively decide whether and to what extent the publications featured in 

CLR have proved to be useful in theoretical and practical comparative law 

research. 

 Already in 2015, the efforts of the authors of papers published in our 

magazine, of its Editorial Board, and of the Academic Council resulted in  

its being awarded our first 5 points in the academic journal ranking of  

the Ministry of Science and Higher Education. The journal has been indexed  

in the following databases: Index Copernicus Journals Master List, ERIH plus 

and CEEOL, and its full-text was also made available on-line on the  

Academic Journals Platform of Nicolaus Copernicus University in Toruń: 

http://apcz.pl/czasopisma//index.php/CLR. 

 Future issues of the “Comparative Law Review” will be published 

annually, edited by Dr. Hab. Michał Balcerzak, Nicolaus Copernicus 

University professor, and with a new Editorial Board. On behalf of the current 

Editorial Board, I wish the new Editor-in-Chief and the Editorial Board every 

success in running the magazine. 

 In conclusion, I would like to express my sincere gratitude to the members 

of the previous Editorial Board and to the Academic Council for their 

invaluable assistance and support in this responsible editorial work. I also 

express my thanks to Mr. Christopher Wright for his help in shaping  

the papers’ final linguistic form. 
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